
From: Mark Anderson [mailto:manderson@kctmo.org.uk] 
Sent: 26 October 2012 08:50 
To: 'Eddie daffarn' 
Cc: 'CIIr.Biakeman@rbkc.gov.uk'; Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk; 'Peter.Wright@rbkc.gov.uk'; 
ColinChiles@Leadbitter.co.uk; Alasdair Manson; Paul Dunkerton; Robert Black; Siobhan Rumble 
Subject: Fire safety at Grenfell Tower 
Importance: High 

Good morning Mr Daffarn, 

Thank you for your various communications on the matter of fire safety, access and 
parking and I confirm that resident safety is of paramount importance to all parties. 

As previously advised all enquiries relating to the operational delivery of the KALC 
project should now be directed to Colin Chiles of Leadbitter. Grenfell Tower 
Regeneration Project enquiries should be directed to myself and Paul Dunkerton and 
general estate enquiries should be directed to Siobhan Rumble. 

With regard to fire safety at Grenfell Tower and for that matter the remainder of the 
estate, and as advised at the Estate Management Board meeting, the fire safety 
and management arrangements form part of the respective projects and at present 
there is no impact upon the access routes that LFEPA would utilise in the event of an 
incident. 

We shall also be reviewing this aspect of the projects as they evolve and progress 
and will ensure via the project teams that appropriate provision is made for fire 
safety. 

On the matter of contractor vehicles parking within the access roads, I have 
requested that colleagues ensure that this does not occur except where designated 
parking bays exist. 

Regards 
Mark 

Mark Anderson 
Director of Assets & Regeneration 
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